

RESILIENT ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Animal Care Division

2400 SW 42nd Street • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33312 • 954-359-1313

March 15, 2022

Greenberg Traurig P.A. Attorneys at Law 401 East Las Olas Blvd Suite 2000 Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Mr. McCawley;

On behalf of Broward County Animal Care Division, I would like to thank you for the generous donation made to the Division. Every day, we provide shelter, food, medical care, and enrichment to hundreds of pets. These pets arrive at our shelter lost, abandoned, or surrendered to us by their owners. Many of them require medical care beyond the required yearly vaccinations. We provide outreach and intervention services to the community to work towards a future where our sheltering services are less necessary, and that the human-animal bond is strengthened throughout Broward County.

As you can imagine, we always do our best to provide the care and comfort that every pet deserves. It is very encouraging to know that we have the support of individuals like you to aid us with this.

We continue to celebrate ongoing success in reducing the number of homeless pets in our community, but there is still much to do. Working together as a community dedicated to doing so will assuredly make this a reality.

Warmest regards

Emily Wood, MSc, CAWA

Director

Animal Care Division